
 
 
Offering last Sunday / Ofreciendo el domingo pasado:   
  General Budget - $3,404.00   Hymnals - $120.00 
Weekly offering needed to meet budget/ Oferta semanal necesaria para cumplir con el 
presupuesto:  $3,005.00 

 
COMING EVENTS / EVENTOS VENIDEROS  
February 
 Mondays:  3:30-7:30 pm, Music Together in the Fellowship Hall 
 Wednesdays:  3:30-6:30 pm, Music Together in the Fellowship Hall 
 Saturdays:   2-4 pm, Bible Study at Jubilee House 
  20th, Thursday:  1:30 pm, Elkhart Bible Study, Hubbard Hill      
     26th, Wednesday:  7:00 pm, Ash Wednesday Service 
 27th Thursday:  1:30 pm, Bible Study at Greencroft Goshen, Garden Room 
       6:60 pm, ESL (English as a Second Language) class registration 
 29th, Saturday:  9:00 am – 12 noon, PSMC Work Morning 
       6:00 pm, PSMC Talent Night 
March  
  1st, Sunday:  Installation of new pastors and potluck celebration 
  7th, Saturday:  9:00 am – 12 noon, Worship Workshop at Sunnyside Church 
 
Please call the church office to report an illness, hospitalization, or family emergency.  
Leave a message if no one answers the phone. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary Intern:  Quinn Brenneke 

Elders / Anciano-as: Anna Ruth Hershberger, Leo Rodriguez 
 
For pastoral care contact an elder directly or call the church office. 

Para cuidado pastoral contacte a un anciano directamente o llame a la oficina de la iglesia. 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
GATHER / JUNTAR 

 Hymnal 124 - “O worship the Lord” 

 Call to Worship and Prayer / Llamado a la adoración y oración 

 Prairie Street Sing 16 - “I will sing for joy”     

 Hymnal 493 - “I heard the voice of Jesus say” 

 Confession of Faith and Passing the Peace / Confesión de fe y pasar la paz 

  

 

HEAR / ESCUCHAR 

 Scripture:  Exodus 3:1-4 

 Children’s time:  Ellen Morey 

 Sermon: “Hearing God’s Call,” Steve Wiebe-Johnson 

 

 

RESPOND / RESPONDER 

 Sing the Story 39 - “Will you come and follow me” 

 Sharing joys and concerns / Compartir alegrías y preocupaciones 

 Offering:  Prairie Street Sings 36 - “I have decided to follow Jesus” 

 Pastoral prayer / Oración pastoral 

 Sing the Story 40 - “Som’landela (We will follow)”  

 Benediction / Bendición 
 

 
 
 
 

PRAIRIE STREET MENNONITE CHURCH 
IGLESIA MENONITA PRAIRIE STREET 

Sunday, February 16, 2020 / Domingo, 16 de febrero de 2020 

 Joyfully following Jesus in a spirit of celebration, hospitality, and caring 

So that others may know Jesus and follow his way of peace. 

Con gozo, siguiendo a Jesús en un espíritu de celebración, hospitalidad 

cuidado para que otro-as puedan conocer a Jesús y seguir su camino de paz. 

 
.     

 
 
 
 
 
                   
 

 
Prairie Street Mennonite Church / Iglesia Menonita Prairie Street 
    PO Box 1687 
    1316 Prairie Street, Elkhart IN 46515-1687 
    Elkhart 46515-1687    
    (574) 293-0377 
    psmc.office1316@gmail.com 
    http://www.prairiestreetmc.org 
Office Hours / Horario de la oficina: 
    Tues and Thurs / Mar y Jue       8:00am - 4:30pm. 
    Wed and Fri / Mier y Vier           8:00am - 12:00 noon 
Administrative Assistant / Asistente administrativa: Mary Kathryn Miller 
Custodians / Aseo: Marie and RonTroyer 
 
 
 



THIS MORNING / ESTA MANANA:  
 Gather:        Ellen Krabill and Music Team 
 Hear:       Jeanette Krabill 
 Respond:     Dorothy and Steve Wiebe-Johnson 
 AV Technician:          Orion Blaha 
 Interpreter:    Quinn Brenneke 
 Usher:      Andrea Baker Dean 
 Greeter :     Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Hall Monitor:             
 Building Lock-up:     Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Visuals:       Janice Wiebe Ollenburger and Inyerman Fonseca 
 
NEXT SUNDAY / EL DOMINGO PRÓXIMO 
 Sermon:     James Krabill  
 Gather:      David Boshart & Ellie Kreider 
 Hear:        Ellen Morey 
 Respond:     Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 AV Tech:       Anthony Hunt 
 Visuals:       Janice Wiebe Ollenburger and Inyerman Fonseca 
 Usher:       Marie Troyer 
 Interpreter:    Lizeth Ochoa 
 
SECOND HOUR / SEGUNDA HORA: 
Adult classes, English and Spanish 
Children’s classes, K-4th Grade and 5th-10th grade, in the basement 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS / ANUNCIOS: 
The installation service for pastors Cyneatha Millsaps and Quinn Brenneke will be 
Sunday morning, March 1.  Festivities begin on Saturday morning with a PSMC work 
morning.  A Saturday evening talent show begins at 7:00pm.  Following the Sunday morning 
worship and installation service, all are welcomed to celebrate with a potluck lunch.  Guests 
of Pastors Cyneatha and Quinn are anticipated - plan to be generous with your contributions 
to the meal! 
 
Prayer updates: 
Mary Lackore has moved to Greencroft Goshen Rehab (1225 Greencroft Drive, Goshen). 
Stan Robinson returned home and is recovering. 
   Both welcome phone calls, visits and cards! 
 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 29 – LEAP INTO ACTION!  
9:00 am – 12 noon PSMC work morning at the church.  Many hands and voices are 
needed to help paint, screw, wipe, scrape, fold, carry…  Plan to help prepare our church as 
we install new pastors and begin a new chapter in Prairie Street Church history. 
6:00-9:00 pm, Talent night at the church.  Contact Anna Ruth Hershberger or Andrea 
Baker Dean for questions and to sign up. 

 
Mennonite Church USA is inviting everyone to focus on climate justice this month through 
its “Learn, Pray, Join” initiative at Mennoniteusa.org/news/climate.  If you are interested in 
meeting with a small group connecting faith and earth care, contact the church office. 
 
When attendees of PSMC Service Circle planned to send 100 school kits to MCC, they 
decided to ask for help from the congregation.  The response was generous beyond 
expectations.  During second hour on December 15 members helped fill the bags with items 
Service Circle had purchased.  Then on January 19 the congregation donated $1600 to the 
project.  During January Service Circle delivered 104 kits to MCC headquarters in Goshen.  
Money left over from expenses will be donated to MCC and to furnishing new blinds for the 
offices our new pastors will occupy.  
 
The Everence Sharing Funds provided $1,143.30 in matching funds to support special 
need in our church last year.  Connie Caiceros serves at the Everence advocate for our 
congregation.  Please contact Connie or an Elder for more information. 
 
Michelle Alexander, a writer, civil rights advocate and professor, best known for her 2010 
book "The New Jim Crow: Mass Incarceration in the Age of Colorblindness," will present the 
Atlee and Winifred Beechy Peace, Justice and Reconciliation lecture on Wed., Feb. 19 at 
7:30 p.m. in the Goshen College Music Center’. The event is free and open to the public 
 
How can you support immigrant neighbors in the Elkhart Area? 
Volunteer ESL (English as a Second Language) teachers are needed for the next 
session of English classes, March 3-May 21, 2020 held at PSMC.  Sessions are on 
Tuesday and Thursday evening 6:30-8:00 pm.  Volunteers may choose to teach once or 
twice a week.  Substitutes are available for conflicts and illness. 
Please contact with questions or willingness to teach. 
Sueann VonGunten, vonalter2@gmail.com, 574-612-3108 (call or text) 
James Krabill represents PSMC as he serves on the ESL Board. 
 
Join MCC Great Lakes for an informational meeting to explore opening an MCC Thrift 
Shop in Elkhart. MCC is excited about the possibility of a new thrift shop in the city where 
MCC first began 100 years ago. We want to listen to the community as we are in the very 
early stages of discerning whether there is enough energy and interest in starting and 
sustaining a thrift shop. Join us at Belmont Mennonite Church (925 Oxford Street) in Elkhart 
on Tuesday, February 18 at 7 p.m. for a time of information sharing, discussion and 
brainstorming. For more information contact Eric Kurtz at 574-534-4133 
or EricKurtz@mcc.org. 
  
Sunnyside Mennonite Church is hosting a free Worship Workshop to all who assist with 
worship and/or would like to learn more about helping with worship.  Rachel Miller Jacobs, 
AMBS professor, will lead the workshop, March 7, 9:00 am – 12 noon.  Contact the church 
office if you have questions or would like to join the group from PSMC who will attend! 
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